City of Leon Valley Board, Crystal Miranda,

Thank you and your staff for hosting the AARP Tax-Aide program again this year.

We so appreciate your IN-KIND ASSISTANCE GRANT

For use of your Senior Community Center

We had a very good tax season. Here are some of the statistics:

471 returns completed

171 Married Filing Joint

266 Single

17 Head of Household

171 for the spouse of MFJ

625 Total number Taxpayers helped

Average time spent for each return was 1.65 hours. Our service saves the taxpayer \$100 or more for each return.

Many were residents of Leon Valley and expressed their appreciation for having our program again at your nice facility.

286 of the taxpayers live in Leon Valley and the adjacent zip codes.

Total refunds \$462,232 - money returned to the community Total balance due \$347,929 - money collected for the IRS

Thank you for your cooperation and assistance.

We hope to continue with you next year.

Ada B. Kujawski Ida B. Kujawski

Local Coordinator